
PE Happenings 

We have had another great start to a new year!  We look forward to teaching your kids how fun it is to 

be physically active! 

Fitness Jars 

To encourage your child (and you) to be physically active, we have created our Fitness Jar program.  If 

your child participates in 30 minutes or more of physical activity, he/she can take a fitness jar slip home, 

fill it out, and return it to the jar for our monthly drawings at Open Court.  We also have a guardian one 

in the front office, so that you all can be a part of the action too!! 

 

Healthy School 

As many of you know, our school has been recognized as a healthy school!  If your child has snack time 

in class, please help us by sending healthy snacks to school.  Our classroom celebrations should be 

healthy as well! 

 

Patrols 

Mrs. Manley has 62 patrols this year!!  If you are interested in becoming a patrol sponsor, please pick up 

a flier in the front office.  The patrols need new belts, new pins, etc.. 

 

**Reminder:  AM patrols begin at 7:30 and PM patrols stay after school until 2:30 

 

Upcoming 

Movement Concepts (K-2) 

Recreation Games (3-5) 

 

 


